
 

 
 

Withdrawal of Solicitation 
 
 
Date:  June 14, 2018 
 
To:  All Bidders  
 
From:  Teresa Fleming/Nancy Storant, Buyers 

State Purchasing Bureau 
 
RE:  Request for Proposal 5849 Z1  

 
 
 
The State of Nebraska is withdrawing the above referenced Request for Proposal for Automated Data 
Collection (ADC) Application Services.  
  
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska.   
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